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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

School Christmas shopping day 

A reminder that school will be closed 

tomorrow for Christmas shopping day.  

 

Church & School Advent Christmas Appeal 

As we are supporting St Alberts church with 

their Christmas appeal again this year. If 

you would like to donate, we are asking for 

either a selection box/box of chocolates 

and/or something warm like a hat, gloves, 

scarf, hot water bottle etc. Donations can be 

handed into church after 

Sunday mass on the 3
rd

 and 

10
th

 December or school. Your 

kind donations will then be 

distributed amongst 

children’s homes and around 

our elderly community. 

 

Reception children 

A letter went home last week telling 

parents of Reception children that they will 

be having their vision and hearing 

screening on Thursday 7
th

 December. Please 

ensure you have registered onto the School 

Screener Parent Portal which will give you 

instant and easy access to important 

information about your child’s results. 

 

Panto reminder 

You are aware Reception – Y6 

are visiting the Pantomime to see 

“Sleeping Beauty” on Wednesday 13
th

 

December. Cost of the visit is £17. 

Please ensure you have completed and 

retuned your permission slip along with 

your payment by Friday 8
th

 December. Please 

note that children are to wear their 

uniform. We are hoping to be back at school 

by 4.45pm traffic permitting. 

 

 

Christmas Grotto 

Our Christmas grotto will be 

open on Tuesday 5
th

 December for 

Reception, Y1 & Y2 children. Please 

send in a donation of £1. 

 

 

 

Year 4 Reconciliation 

Year 4 children will be making 

their First Reconciliation in church 

on Tuesday 5
th

 December at 1.30pm. 

Children are to wear full school 

uniform and will meet parents at 

church. 

 

Christmas Dinner 

This year we have two Christmas 

dinner dates: Reception, 

Year 1 & Year 2 – 

Wednesday 6
th

 Dec. 

Y3, 4, 5 & 6 – 

Thursday 7
th

 Dec. 

Please note, on the 

day children are NOT 

having Christmas dinner, 

they will be offered a Party Box to 

enjoy in class. Children are welcome 

to wear their Christmas jumpers if they 

wish. 

 

Year 5 Cathedral Choir  

Year 5 will be representing our 

school at the cathedral on Wednesday 

6
th

 December. This is a lovely occasion 

as a number of schools 

from all over the 

archdioceses will come 

together to sing. 

Children must wear full 

school uniform, black shoes no 

trainers or PE kits. 

 

Choir at St.John Bosco 

A number of children have been 

chosen to sing at the primary choir in 

St.John Bosco on Friday 8
th

 December. 

A letter will be going out next week for 

parents. 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

Rec   92.8% 

Y1   93.5% 

Y2  98.3% 

Y3  99.1% 

Y4  90.5% 

Y5  95.8% 

Y6  96.4% 
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